
Food Allergy Notice 

Skidmore Dining Services makes every attempt to identify ingredients that may cause allergic 
reactions for those with food allergies.  We instruct and train our culinary staff on the severity 
of food allergies and to safely prepare and serve food.  However, despite our efforts, there is 
always a risk of cross-contact with food allergens or that manufacturers of the commercial 
foods we use could change their product formulation at any time, without notice. 

Anyone concerned with food allergies should be aware of these risks and understand that 
Skidmore College cannot assume any liability for adverse reactions to foods consumed or items 
one may come in contact with while eating at any campus dining location. 

We encourage anyone with a food allergy to contact a member of the Management Team for 
additional information and or support. 

 


